
 

  

 
November 11th, 2024 
 
Town of Minto 
  
Attention: Mayor Turton and Council 
 
Dear Mayor Turton and Council 
 
Re: MVCA Conservation Areas Strategy 
 
We are writing to you to request your input on MVCA’s draft Conservation Areas Strategy. The 
strategy has been developed by MVCA to provide key objectives to inform decision making related 
to land owned and managed by the Authority.   
 
All conservation authorities are required to prepare a conservation area strategy to meet the 
requirements of the Conservation Authorities Act by December 31, 2024. 
 
A draft Conservation Areas Strategy is attached to this letter and has also been posted on our 
website: www.mvca.on.ca. 
 
MVCA would appreciate receiving your municipalities comments on the Conservation Areas 
Strategy by December 9th, 2024. 
 
MVCA’s Members will review all comments received at their December 18th, 2024 meeting. 
 
We look forward to receiving your feedback. 
 

  
Ed McGugan 
Chair 


